
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject: Time and 

Times tables 

Date: 23.5.25 

 

 
Good afternoon,  

 

I hope everyone has had a good week. I can’t believe how quickly the last half term has gone. It has 

been a very short one, but we still seem to have done so much! 

 

Curriculum: 

This week we have had great fun taking part in our Easter workshop at the church (The Pentecost) 

and celebrating National Numeracy Day by spending the afternoon solving numeracy puzzles, working 

through many problems and reasoning activities. 
 

English: This week we completed our Hotwrite, relating to our finding tale ‘The Magic Paintbrush’. 

Our focus was openings and endings and I’m looking forward to reading them over the half term 

break.  

Maths: We are working through our unit on Time. Thank you to everyone who has supported their 

child/children by consolidating tell the time. In lessons we have been converting analogue times to 

the digital 24 hour clock.  

 
HOMEWORK:   

During our second we back after half term, the Year 4 children will sit the Multiplication test, 

so homework for the next couple of weeks is to practise, practise, practise!!!  

 

Year 3 children can either practise their tables or practise tell the time, using the 12 hour and 

the 24 hour clock and consolidating telling the time to the minute. 

 

Times tables using purple mash and spellings once a week. Read three times a week (to be recorded 

in work diary) 

 

 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:  

 


